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Hau, Lucy

Subject: FW: attached memo for distribution to Council members

From: Lorne R. Smith [mailto:lorne.smith@sympatico.ca]
Sent: April 18, 2007 8:30 AM

To: Burke, Valerie
Subject: attached memo for distribution to Council members

Valerie, can you assistant distribute copies of this to council members. Lorne

Notice of Motion from Valerie Burke and Jack Heath
Re Height Restrictions in Thornhill Heritage District

I strongly support the Notice of Motion regarding the height restrictions in the Heritage
District of Thornhill. The current policy has served the District for the last 20 years
and there appears no strong reason to change it. It is important that the historic
character of this small section of Yonge Street be maintained to remind the wider
population of the contribution Thornhill has made over the years to Markham and the wider

community that uses Yonge Street.

Lorne Smith
Official Historian
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